
 
 

 

CIRCULAR FOR ANNUAL DAY COSTUME 

23.01.24 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the preparation for our upcoming Annual Day which is scheduled 

on 9th February at Tagore Hall is in full swing. The students are actively participating in the rehearsals 

and the excitement is palpable as they eagerly prepare to showcase their talents. 

 

To ensure the success of this event and to make it a memorable experience for our young performers, we 

kindly request your support in completing an important aspect of the preparations – the costume 

arrangements. The vibrant and thematic costumes will add to the overall charm of the event. 

 

To facilitate the timely procurement of these costumes, the parents have to submit the amount of ₹ 650 

for the costumes and refreshments by 25/01/24 to the respective teacher. This will allow us to make 

the necessary arrangements and ensure that each child has a well-fitted and delightful costume for the 

Annual Day celebration. 

 

The invitation pass for the Annual Day celebration will be given soon, which will be valid for two 

persons. 

 

The function for std 1 to 5 will be in Afternoon while function for students of std 6 to 9th will be in the 

evening. [ Detailed information will be given later.] 

 

We look forward to your continued support in making the Annual Day a joyous and memorable 

occasion for our students. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal 

 

 


